
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 4/19/2011 3:43:37 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4);

B29G@pge.com (B29G@pge.com)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: communication plan

Hi
there,

sorry
I wasn't able to make the 2pm meeting, but did hear that PG&E will send a 
letter to the impacted customers regarding the meter error. I just want to 
make sure that we get a draft of both the letter as well as the news release 
regarding the 1pm discussion.

thanks,

marzia

.gov.

SB GT&S 0042783
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